
Hello Breakers,

We hope this message finds you well and excited for the upcoming lacrosse season! We have some 
exciting updates and opportunities to share with you:

 Registration Opens Tuesday, February 20th: Get ready to sign up for Building for a Fanatic 2024! 
Don't miss out on the action. Visit our new site on RAMP, now mobile-friendly for easy access.

 Offseason Programs: Our offseason programs are now available! Join us for lacrosse sessions, 
including female lacrosse nights and skills sessions. We're also working on adding more 
programming for March and April to keep you engaged and improving.

 Coaches and Teams: We're still recruiting coaches for our teams. If you were born in 2008 or 
earlier and are interested in coaching, we'd love to have you on board. Coaching requirements 
include completing a coaching course, a vulnerable sector check, and a safe sport course.

 Breaker Cup Tournament Planning: Are you interested in helping to organize our Breaker Cup 
Tournament? We'd love your assistance! Reach out to esbreakers@gmail.com to get involved.

Don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or need further information. Let's make 2024 a 
fantastic year for lacrosse! Roll Breakers!
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